Phone: 502-869-8000

www.bullittschools.org

Memo

To: Jesse Bacon, Superintendent

From: Tony Roth, Interim Director of Facilities Tony

Date: August 27, 2021

Re: Request to Approve Sun Screen at Nichols Elementary School

The request is to approve the donation of materials and construction of a sun screen system by the Nichols PTA for the playground area. The PTA acknowledges that it will have to contact 811 for electric, and the district has assessed there are no water lines in the area. The 4 x 6 treated poles will be set using best practices.